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Hello Legislative Chairman!  Elections are done for this year.  I hope you all
got out to vote.  Remember to report all contacts with your legislatives.  For 
those new legislators please reach out to them about our veterans’ issues.  
I have the list on our website.  Support our veterans’ issues.  Reach out to 
all legislators by email, phone calls, person to person visits, town meetings 
or phone meetings.  

I hope to see you at our Legislative Conference 12-13 January 2025 in 
Pierre.  Please come if you can and talk veterans’ issues with our 
legislators. 

If you have not signed up for our Action Corps Weekly, please do.  This has
a lot of information.

Please keep communicating with our legislators on veteran’s issues.

Program Goals:  VFW Priority Goals, Action Corps Weekly, Be an 
Advocate, 

         Be Informed and Be Engaged
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